MEMO MEMO MEMO

December 10, 1996

TO:

DR. R. CERWYN DAVIES, PRESIDENT

COL. ALFRED REESE, JR., V. PRESIDENT

FROM:: NELSON L. LLEWELLYN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: Comments regarding minutes of '97 Milwaukee Venue Committee Meeting November 16, 1996.

I have some concerns about the following items and will be talking with Arline Barsamian and David Williams by phone before they have their December meeting this coming Saturday, December 14, 1996.

Page 1, Par. 4, Reimbursement for committee members expenses?

Par. 7, Rigistration of \$15.00; is the \$5.00 for the National included in this amount?

Page 2, Par. 2, Banquet tickets, \$40.00?????

Par. 6, Spectator, Hymn Singing, persons over 60, \$5.00???

Par. 8, Mailing before Christmas?

Page 3, Par. 2, David making motion??

Par. 8, Program Book? What will the format be and how are they proposing to do the printing?

Also, I am much concerned re: the publicity. Didn't see any thing in either the Ninnau or Y Drych (December issues).

Will let you know what their responses are.

If either of you have concers regarding the minutes, please let me know.

nll

TWO WITH DATE

TIND WITH DATE

TORA'S BD VE LISTE 9T) FROM GRAINT

REPLIE RE VISIT IN SPRING

12/20/96 3:45 PM

EXPLO AROVE LISTE 9T) FROM GRAINT

BY PHONE

SENT LIRE TO MILWAURICE RE

SENT LIRE TO

JAN BATTY BKLT

JAN BATTY

SETINGUP + DAVID (26. THE)

SUGGESTED TO ON NOT - THEY

REASTRAFIEN

ARE

December 18, 1995

Mrs. Arline Barsamian, Chairman Welsh National Gymanfa, 1997

S. Milwaukee, WI!

Dear Arline,

It was good to talk with you by phone the afternoon of Dec. 13th, and to briefly discuss plans for the 1997 WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU in Milwaukee.

You and your committee have been very concerned regarding the 501(c) (3) status of the WNGGA. I am happy to report that Attorney Paul Stevens, one of our past presidents, has been successful in obtaining clarification of our status from the IRS. They have affirmed the existance of a determination letter granting the WNGGA the 501(c)(3) status. For your information, our 501(c)(3) Federal Identification Number is 23-7304017.

You asked me if seed money is available to the Venue Committee from the WNGGA and if it would be considered a loan. If the committee and sponsoring organizations find it necessary to request such an advance from the WNGGA, I would suggest the request be made via a letter, stating the amount and reason. To my knowledge, such an advance would be returned to the WNGGA.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

Nelson L. Llewellyn, Executive Director

NLL/rr

cc: Wm. John Lewis, MD

V 38E OVER

The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, Inc.

FOUNDED 1929

ROOMS REQUIRED FOR WNGGA OFFICERS

One Double Room President Rev. Dr. R. Cerwyn Davies

One Double Room Vice Pres. Col. Alfred J. Reese, Jr.

One Double Room Exec. Dir. Nelson L. Llewellyn

One Double Room Treeasurer Nancy L. Miller

One Double Room Secretary Lavina W. Proverbs

Note: Rooms for the President and Executive Director are to be used from complimentary rooms allocated to the Venue Committee.

Rooms for the Vice Pres., Treasurer and Secretary are to be reserved by the Venue Committee. The Hotel should be instructed to bill the WNGGA. The Executive Director will see that the bill is paid.

Please note that each officer will have a traveling companion.

Complilmentary Rooms: Rev. Dr. R. Cerwyn Davies, President

Scarborough, Ontario

Nelson L. Llewellyn, Executive Director

Warren,

Rooms billed to WNGGA: Col. Alfred J. Reese, Jr., Vice President

Lehighton,

Mrs Lavina W. Proverbs, Secretary

Canfield, OH

Mrs. Nancy L. Miller, Treasurer

Acton, MA

comprms.97

Si Lasey

April 16, 1997

Arline Barsamian

Milwaukee, WI

TXD OUT 2:27 PM to DIOUNI
TXD OUT BOTTY
TO BOTTY

David T. Williams

Thiensville, WI

Dear Arline/David;

Regarding the 2/22/97 Venue Committee Meeting: Minutes A few questions for concern:

Pg 1, Par 3: Do you have contracts or documented arrangements for

all individuals and groups?

Pg 1, Par 5

Item 4: Will banks of flowers on stage be a potential

allergy problem for those on stage?

Pg 1, Par 5

Item 5: Same as above - Would like to talk with you on this.

Pg 2, Par 4: Please furnish draft and proof of church service.

*Pg 2, Par 7: Please furnish draft and proof of Gymanfa sessions.

Pg 2, Par 8: Gary's seminar - Noted deletion of "Gary has asked

him, (Nelson), to participate". Do you have some

word for me on this?

Pg 3, Par 3: Letter from Nancy Bolton: May I see a copy please?

Many thanks for the great job you and the committee are doing!

Look forward to receiving some word on the above.

Sincerely,

Nelson L. Llewellyn, Executive Director

NLL/rr enclosure CAPY

July 21, 1997

Arline Barsamian

David T. Williams

South Milwaukee, WI

Thiensville, WI

Dear Arline/David;

Time is running very fast as we head into the final implementation of your plans for a great WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU in Milwaukee. You both have both worked hard. You and the committee are to be commended!

There are two items which need attention:

- 1) Head Table Seating Arrangements: We are presuming that you have planned to seat our President, Rev. Dr. R. Cerwyn Davies, in a prominent place at the head table.
- 2) "Honorary President": Would you be so kind as to provide Cerwyn with a few minutes during the banquet program to honor John O. Morgans as an "Honorary President" of WNGGA for the year 1997-1998?

Would you please confirm the above to Cerwyn by letter, with a copy to me?

Diolch yn fawer!

Sincerely,

Nelson L. Llewellyn, Executive Director

NLL/rr

cc: Rev. Dr. R. Cerwyn Davies

WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU ASSOCIATION

A Great Sound on a Great Lake

August 4, 1997

Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, Inc.

Warren, Ohio

Attention: Mr. Nelson Llewellyn - Executive Director

Chairpersons

David T. Williams

Thiensville, WI

Arline Barsamian

So. Milwaukee, WI

I refer to your letter dated July 21st on the subject of "Head Seating" arrangements. We regret to inform you, that due to the facilities and the need for our musical program to be allowed to start immediately following the Banquet, there is no "Head Table".

We will, of course, seat Rev. Mr. Davies, in as prominent a position as we can and would be pleased to allow him a few moments during the program to honor J.O. Morgans.

Secretary Yours respectfully,

Dilys Spransy

Milwaukee, Wi

Milwawkee '97 Co- Chairs

Treasurer

Mike Penny

New Berlin, WIII

The Milwaukee '97 Co-Chairs

com & 18/97

MILWAUKEE, Wisconsin

August 28-31, 1997